Hornby Island Community Economic Enhancement Corporation 2115B Sollans Road
Hornby Island, B.C.
VOR 1ZO
250-335-1199
karen@hiceec.com
www.hiceec.org

To: Board, Comox Valley Regional District c/o Scott Smith General Manger of Planning and Development Services Branch srsmith@comoxvalleyrd.ca

To Comox Valley Regional District Board,

This letter is being written to request your support for Hornby Island to pursue setting up a Municipal and Regional District Tax (MRDT), through the Hornby Island Economic Enhancement Corporation or a designated service contractor. The Ministry of Finance has determined that there are 6 primary stakeholders on Hornby Island, and they have all signed on to this project.

May we also take this opportunity to thank the staff at the CVRD for their ongoing support and guidance.

Warm regards,

Karen Ross

**Karen Ross** 

Economic Enhancement Officer, HICEEC

CC: Daniel Arbour, Area A Regional Director